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NYSA Coaching Certification Reimbursement Policy/Guidelines

As a result of NYSA’s ongoing commitment to provide its players with the highest quality of soccer instruction, the league encourages its volunteer coaches to attend coach training courses to further their personal development.  NYSA has a policy in place that it will reimburse individuals for classes taken to further their coaching capabilities.  It is expected that the person taking the course will coach at a minimum the season after training is complete.  NYSA is not able to reimburse for travel, supplies or other related expenses.

In order to be reimbursed, individuals will need to get email approval from the President, Treasurer, or Education director prior to the course, and submit an NYSA expense report with proof of completion once the course is complete.

Current NYSA contact information is listed on the website newburyportsoccer.com.
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